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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I hope you have had a good week.  

 

It has been wonderful to see so many 

parents and carers in the Reception maths 

workshops this week. I chatted to a few 

parents who were really enthusiastic about 

how we teach maths here and full of praise 

for the teaching staff; some parents and 

carers even wanting to come back to do 

more they were that impressed! Well done 

to all the EYFS staff for accommodating 

everyone and showing off our fantastic 

teaching here in EYFS at Parkfield. 

 

Next week, see Year 6 visiting RAF Cosford 

Museum to learn about the technology 

used in World War 2 in particular the 

aircraft. I look forward to hearing about this 

as it is a favourite topic of mine! Please 

keep an eye out for photos on the website. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

James Wright 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 3C: you scored amazingly last week!   

  
Your challenge is to score 50,000! 

    

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 11th February 

6K & some 6B RAF Cosford visit 

4O Maths Times Table Workshop @ 9.00am 

Wednesday 12th February 

6S & some 6B RAF Cosford visit 

4KM Maths Times Table Workshop @ 9.00am 

Thursday 13th February 

6P & some 6B RAF Cosford visit 

4M Maths Times Table Workshop @ 9.00am 

 

Our students at Parkfield have been standing up 
and telling parents and carers to think before they 

park. 

 

World Book Day 
World Book Day this year will take the form of a Literacy 

Festival.  
Unlike previous years, children will not be asked to 

dress up as their favourite book character.  Other plans 
for this are being made and will be revealed soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

     

This week is Children’s Mental Health Week; the subject 

is ‘Find Your Brave’. Pupils have been looking into 

developing their resilience and emotional strength, as 

well as raising awareness around mental health issues 

experienced by children across the country. Ask your 

child what they have learnt, how it made them feel and 

what they would like to do in the future. 

 

Walk to School Badge Design Competition 

Miss Parveen has been so impressed with the wonderful 

badge designs that have been handed in so far! The last 

date to hand these in is Monday 10th February! If you 

need a new template please feel free to collect one 

from 6P. 

 

Youth Summit - Environmental Issues 
This week our pupils will be attending a youth summit 

held at the University of Birmingham. They will have the 
chance to explore the impact of different environmental 

issues on our local and global communities.  
 

 

Exciting news! 

 

Following a rigorous interview process, I am really pleased to 

announce that Mr James Wright will be the permanent Head of 

School of Parkfield Community School from henceforth. 

I have every confidence that Mr Wright will help the school grow 

and achieve great things. 

My congratulations go to Mr Wright and I look forward to 

continuing to work with him. 

Regards, 

Hazel Pulley 

CEO 

 



   

 
    

 

 

  

   

 

  

  


